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Republicans are just trying to pull the wool over our eyes. Their arguments for this bill 

are flimsy as well as being based on lies. There are more Democrat and Independent 

registered voters in Oregon, they are outnumbered. If we suppress voting by 

requiring in person elections, Republicans think it will benefit them. In person voting 

with government issued id hurts seniors, low income people as well as the disabled. 

Hands off our fair, easy way to vote. 


